
Francophony-Workshop on funding 
professional and technical training 

 
Works of a two-day workshop on “financing professional and 
technical training” (PTT) were opened, on Wednesday in Gammarth, 
by secretary of state in charge of vocational training Mongi Bedoui. 

Organised by the Education and Training Ministry in collaboration 
with the Tunisian Technical Co-operation Agency (TTCA) and the 
International Francophony Organisation (IFO), the meeting was 
attended by experts from 21 French-speaking countries. 

The workshop will focus on two main subjects: “entrepreneurial 
management of PTT centres” and “approach programme.” 

It also aims to introduce the Tunisian experience in the training field 
and reinforce exchange of experiences and expertise among French-
speaking countries. 

 


